
Project Description & Benefits 
The City of Grandview is excited to announce it  
received a grant from the Washington State 
Transportation Improvement Board (TIB) of $1.5 
million for a new roundabout.  The roundabout 
will be constructed at the intersection of Wine  

Funding 
TIB (Grant)  $1,512,684 

City Contribution $   168,076   

Total   $1,680,760 

Project Schedule 
• Begin Project      December 2021 
• Completed Design     September 2022 
• Begin Construction        February 2023 
• End Construction    June 2023 
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Country Road and McCreadie Road to help the flow of traffic into and out of Grandview.   
Roundabouts have many benefits over other intersection control including:  
• Improved vehicular safety 
• Reduced delay through the intersection 
• Lower maintenance cost compared to signalized intersections 
• Improved pedestrian and bicycle safety 

Grandview Is On The Move… And Growing! 


